
 

 

 

Fire Station Building Committee 

5/29/2014 
 
Committee Members Present:  George Callahan, Jon Delli Priscoli, William Harriman, Michael 
Milanoski, Dave Siedentopf, Craig Weston 
 
Members Absent:  Robert Middendorf 
 
Bidder Attendee’s:  CDR Maguire, Daedalus, Atlantic Construction & Management, CMS 
Construction, LandWorks, Ted Gentry Associates, NETCO, ACG Architectural Group, Vertex, 
Hill International, P3, Beacon Consulting Group, KBA Architects, Richard Crowley 
 
Pre-bid meeting started promptly at 9:00am by Bill Harriman.  Meeting held at the Carver Fire 
Department Training Facility at 99 Main Street. 
 
Topic 1:  Bill Harriman gave an overview of the Central Fire Station and Training Facility project to 
all potential Owner Project Managers in attendance.  Each member of the Building committee also got 
a chance to talk briefly in regards to the project.  After the briefing, vendors were allowed to ask 
questions in regards to the Project Manger RFP, project site and work done to date by the committee. 
 
Only a few questions were asked, ranging from if town water was available on site to any hazardous 
material concerns.  After the question and answer period vendors were allowed to walk the project site. 
 
No business was transacted and no committee votes were taken. 
 
Pre-bid meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, June 5th @ 7:30am, at Station 3 
  
Submitted by Chief Craig Weston – Acting Committee Secretary 


